Newsletter

A very Happy New Year to everyone, and welcome to our club newsletter. Improving
communication in and around the club has been a priority for the committee going into 2023,
and we hope our newsletters add an additional connection between the club, its members
and the community.

Is your team on a unbeaten run? Perhaps you have a team photo following a big win, if so, we
want to hear from you! If you would like to highlight an achievement, make an
announcement, or publish a photo in our newsletter, please email
socialmedia@wareyouthfootballclub.co.uk

News

Applications for our summer tournament are now open. Spaces are filling quickly. For
more information, please visit - www.wareyouthfootballclub.co.uk/tournament

Plans are underway to refurbish the clubs media suite room into a “players lounge”, to
allow teams to use the space to analyse games from the Veo camera recordings.

During the next few weeks, we will have photographers at Ware Youth, capturing
action shots of our players to use for social media and marketing material. If you do not
consent to photos of your child being used on our website or social media pages,
please make us aware by emailing socialmedia@wareyouthfootballclub.co.uk

Butlins - We have an impressive 11 teams attending Butlins Bognor Regis in April for the
ESF Tournament. If you have booked to attend, please note that full payment for
accommodation is required by 1/7th February.
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WARE YOUTH FOOTBALL CLUB
CELEBRATING 50 YEARS

3. 2077

This year Ware Youth Football Club celebrates 50 years of football.

To mark the occasion, a commemorative badge has been designed to
respresent our “Golden Jubilee”. Pin badges will be distributed to all of our
managers, and will be available to purchase for parents and players.

We are always looking for a pool of
tradespeople to help us with the upkeep
of the ground and clubhouse
at Trinity.

If you are a local tradesperson and are
willing to voluntarily help, please email
Dan at
chairman@wareyouthfootballclub.co.uk

hank yow to Lbby, Adams Ut 8 for taking seme great
action $hotd for us this weekend,
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